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Allison Edwards

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 05 April 2023 12:59
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2023/0179/SCP

WARNING: This email came from outside of the organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Always be 
cautious opening links and attachments wherever the email appears to come from. If you have any doubts about 
this email, contact ICT. 
 
 
New comments have been received for application R/2023/0179/SCP at site address: LAND AT THE FOUNDRY SITE 
TEESWORKS AND IN THE VICINITY OF WILTON INTERNATIONAL LACKENBY AND GRANGETOWN NEAR REDCAR 
 
from Engineering Team (Highways) Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
Comment 
 
Comments: 
Highways would offer the following comment and would require the information below should an application be 
submitted. 
 
-       Detail of any physical impacts on the highway network (eg pipeline crossings etc) 
-       Detail of the proposed construction arrangements with impact on highway network and proposed mitigation as 
required*. 
-       Detail of the proposed operational arrangements with impact on highway network and proposed mitigation as 
required* 
* this assessment should reflect cumulative impacts on the highway network with other planning permissions. 
-       Detail of the impact on PROW in the area. 
-       Detail of the impact on the Saltburn Railway Line. 
-       Detail of the impact if any on the operation of Teesport. 
 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr A Miller 
 


